April 29th, 2010

Scott Orbach EZGSA -- Gateway to Government Sales P O Box 30406 Bethesda, MD 20824

Dear Scott:

SSR has been working with EZGSA for about one year. We have used your services to update our pricing, as well as add and delete products from our GSA list. For each of our projects I have been working with Fran Cowell.

I wanted you to know how happy SSR is with your company and what a great job Fran has been doing. I have had some short lead time requirements and each and every time, Fran has been exceptionally responsive to our needs. Fran has gone out of her way to keep us informed as to what the schedule is and has given us timely update on our status. I could not have asked for a better person to work with.

Thank you again for making the process easy and painless. I also congratulate you on have such great employees.

Sincerely,

Geoffrey Boyce

SSR Engineering 2556 W. Woodland Dr.

eaffry Bayce

Anaheim, CA 92801

Office: + 1 714 229-9020 Mobile: + 1 949 735-4077

www.ssreng.com